CHRISTINE GREGOIRE
Director

STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

106 South 6th Ave. © Yakima, Washington 98902-3387 ¢ (509) 575-2490

September 4, 1991

Mr. W.A. McIlvanie
McIlvanie Machine Works
12 South 6th Avenue
Yakima, WA 98902

Dear Mr. McIlvanie:

The Department of Ecology has conducted a site hazard assessment of
the McIlvanie Machine Works, Yakima, facility. The purpose of this
letter is to inform you that your site is being placed in a
category requiring No Further Action by Ecology at this time and is
not being placed on the state list of ranked hazardous sites.

This determination is based on the absence of evidence indicating
actual or potential releases that could pose a threat to human
health and the environment.

This finding in no way precludes Ecology from taking action
regarding this site in the future if the situation warrants such
action. The Department reserves all rights to pursue any
subsequent action it deems appropriate.

If you have questions on matters covered in this letter, you may
contact Robert Swackhamer, 106 South 6th Avenue, Yakima, Washington
98902-3387 (phone: (509) 575-2490).

Sincerely

Ot/

Anthony W. Grover
Section Supervisor
Toxics Cleanup Program
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